
 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 14th May at Poole Branch we celebrated our 10th year in 
service providing care to our service users. 

We celebrated with the office team and care staff. 
 
 

       

Poole’s Manager Kathy Vasquez who has been with the company for 12 years thanked all the 

carers for their hard work and dedication.  

 

 

                        

 

Poole Branch started with the office on Ashley Road in 2011 then moved to Parkstone Road office 
in 2014. 

 



As well as our branch being 10, Tammy Clay is our longest standing 

carer who started working with us in September 2011, Tammy is loved by all service users, when 

doing telephone monitoring a service user described Tammy as “A Gold Star to the company” 

Tammy is known on the field for always going above and beyond for her service users, putting 

100% into everything she does, having a smile on her face and constant happy and caring nature. 

 

 

 

Over the last 10 years Poole Branch has had many events to be proud of, from raising money for 

charities, celebrating carers at Christmas and carer of the month, we worked through the beast 

from the East and continue to serve the community in the global pandemic. Our carers have been 

truly amazing throughout showing their support and hard work to the company. 

 

 

         

 



We have celebrated with carers at their weddings, birthday and 

having babies! 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Poole Branch have celebrated the office team’s birthdays and celebrated with the carers on special 

milestone, not forgetting their birthdays too!! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Our team continues to come together for our service 

users who do not have family nearby at Christmas 

and we celebrate with them! 

 

 

 

      The office team comes together to 
Decorate the office to make it all festive for all to enjoy. 

                    



 
 
 

                             
Senior Management came down to join in the  

Festivities for Christmas. 
 

 
 
 
 
In 2017 carers had the chance to go to an evening out at the Dogs where they were given a 3 course 

meal and a chance to win some money!! 

                                                    
 

 
Enjoyed by all. 



 

                              
 

Over the years have managed to catch up with carers in many different ways, thanking them for all 
their hard work and support with nights out at the pub, BBQ’s and not forgetting the Eleanor Staff 

Christmas Parties to see the year to an end and have a dance! 
 

                          
 

                           

 



Kathy started with Eleanor Nursing and Social Care in 2008, 
Starting in London as a Care Worker,  

Moving down to Poole she took on the role as Care Coordinator,  
She then worked her way up to being 

Poole’s Branch Manager. 
Kathy is loved by all across the board and always  

Supports her team in any way she can. 
She’s easy to talk to, friendly, extremely hardworking  

And dedicated to her job. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

                         
 

 
 

                    
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for the continued support, here’s to another  

10 years of  

Poole Branch! 


